
 

No. 323 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mr Guyula to the Minister for Primary Industry and Resources 
 
 

Aboriginal economic development 
 

1. Why has funding for projects for Aboriginal development opportunities in 
fisheries been reduced from $8 million to $4 million? 

 
2. Please advise how many remote Aboriginal owned businesses have 

recieved funding under projects that facilitate Aboriginal economic 
development opportunities in fisheries.  

 
3. In what regions?  

 
4. Are they now operational or only part way established? 

 
 

____________________ 
 


